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Dear Ms Fieldsend,

I have been a resident of 79c Belsize Lane for approximately 10 years. 

I would like to register an objection to the installation of the rear gates for 45 Belsize Park the following 

reasons:

a) Noise from gates opening and closing along with associated vehicle noise idling for entering and exiting. 

There is already considerable noise from the existing garage security door opening and closing as well as loud 

sports cars entering and exiting 24 hours a day.

b) There are no security gates of the dimensions proposed for this property on Belsize Lane and it would not 

be in keeping with the area.

c) There is already security fencing for these properties and a security guard that appears to be stationed at 

the entrance late a night. 

d) In 2012 prior to development of the 45 Belsize Park property there was lighting for the rear driveway and 

garage that operated on a sensor. Since 2012 these lights have been on permanently and despite requests, 

there has been no change to sensor lightings. This causes considerable brightness for rooms next to these 

lights at night.

e) The installation of the gates will mean that the rubbish bins (around 10) for these properties will have to be 

put out in front of the gates whereas they are currently put out for collection just inside the property. 

I and the owner of the properties at 79 Belsize Lane can be contacted for further information to support this 

objection. 

Yours sincerely, 

Andrew Sampson
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